
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

28th April 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

YEAR FOUR: READING AFTERNOON – PARENT/ CARER EVENT – WEDNESDAY 10TH MAY 2023 

 

Across the past term, we have spent lots of time on our ‘Reading for Pleasure’ initiative.  The 

children have really enjoyed learning new vocabulary and have begun to approach a variety 

of books with a positive attitude.  Alongside this, the children have learnt new skills when reading 

and have created some great resources to match the books that they are reading. 

 

To showcase these skills, we would like to invite you into school on the afternoon of Wednesday 

10th May.  It will work similar to the Maths Morning event we held in spring term.  There will be 

reading tasks to complete with your child in the Year Four unit, some areas set up for reading 

with your child, and opportunities to create a piece of work together! 

 

If you are able to join us, please book a time slot on the school website under Digital School 

Office > Online Bookings > Year Four Reading Afternoon 10th May 

Each session will last 20 minutes.  This is to ensure as many parents as possible are able to 

experience time together on the day.   

The online booking form will close at 10:00am on Friday 5th May. 

 

If you are unable to attend a session on the day, the Year Four team are happy to send home 

some reading tasks from the day to work on at home with your child. 

 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Archer 

Head of Year Four 

 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=1213

